
It is with great honor and gratitude that we bid farewell to two 
transformative educators. We hope you can join us!

You are invited to a celebration to honor 
Lisa Larsen and Dean Coutsouridis 

Friday, June 3rd, 2016
6 to 10 pm

Elks Club in Middletown, CT

Cash bar, hors d'oeuvres, and entertainment provided.
Tickets must be purchased in advance 
at http://pops-crhs.ticketleap.com/

SHOW CHOIR AND BAND ALUMNI who would like to      
participate in a special tribute to Lisa and Dean, please contact:

Show choir alumni: Jessica Delgado at jdelgado@sch.ci.lexington.ma.us
Band alumni: Tim Fisher at tfisher@rsd13.org

*For all those who would like to send a letter of appreciation to be 
included in a gift for Lisa and Dean, please send your letter to Parents of 
Performers, P.O. Box 20, Durham, CT 06422.
For further information, contact Kari Kuehnle at kkuehnle@comcast.net.
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